
From:  Elizabeth Runge, Community Development 

Director  

Date:  March  21, 2022  

 

Re:  Staff Report  

 

 

 

I.    Focus relentlessly on fiscal new revenue streams and operational 

sustainability. 

 

 

 Idle Sites Grant submitted WEDC for 606 Parkway Boulevard in 

support of the sale of this property.    

 

 CDI grant submitted to WEDC for 1718 West Park Street project.  

 

 Staff is supporting the interim Tourism Director.  The Interim 

Director has met with several attraction, hospitality, and 

business to continue formulating and the city's  tourism plans. .   

 

III.   Drive strategic community development. 

  

 Senior Center pre-construction meeting is scheduled for April 12, 

2022.   

 

 Staff is preparing Amendment No. 3 to TIF 7 to fund portions of 

infrastructure projects if financially feasible.     

 

 Working with developers of housing projects to move them forward.  

 

 


